OFFICE OF THE WATER AUTHORITY
12/F., Leighton Centre
77 Leighton Road
Hong Kong
Tel. 5-7900396

Ref. (26) in WWO(K) 6/3307/83 (with Chinese Translation)

11 September 1985

Dear Sir,

Point Penalty System for
Defects in Plumbing Works Carried Qut by Licensed Plumbers

Further to my previous circular letter to you dated 24 August 1984, I am pleased to
inform you that the review on the Point Penalty System put on dummy trial since 1 October 1984.
has been recently completed.

Having considered in detail the results of the dummy trial and the consolidated views
put forward by the Hong Kong & Kowloon Plumbing and Sanitary Ware Trade Association Ltd.,
it is decided that the Point Penalty System, being proved successful in achieving its intended purpose
of effecting a closer monitoring on the performance of licensed plumbers, should be formally
adopted.

Please, therefore, be notified that the Point Penalty System will be formally
implemented as scheduled with effect from 1 October 1985. You are kindly requested to make
reference to my previous letter dated 24 August 1984 regarding full details of the Point Penalty
System.

Yours faithfully,

Signed

(YEUNG On-ching)
for Water Authority

Distribution
All Licensed Plumbers

H.K. & Kowloon Plumbing and Sanitary
Ware Trade Association Ltd.



